
Dear Alumni, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to share the latest updates from the Alumni 

Association! 

Recent Activities: 

• Networking Event: We hosted a successful networking event on October 15, which saw 

over 100 alumni in attendance. Thank you to everyone who participated! 

• Annual Fundraiser: Our annual fundraiser took place last month, raising significant 

funds for scholarships. A big thank you to all our donors! 

• Mentorship Program: We launched a mentorship program designed to connect current 

students with alumni professionals. Anyone interested in mentoring is encouraged to sign 

up! 

Upcoming Events: 

• Homecoming Weekend: Join us on November 10-12 for our homecoming celebrations! 

Activities include a parade, reunion dinners, and more! 

• Webinar Series: We are starting a monthly webinar series featuring industry leaders. 

The first session is scheduled for December 5. 

Get Involved: 

We encourage all alumni to stay engaged, whether through attending events, becoming a mentor, 

or volunteering for committees. Your involvement strengthens our community! 

For more information, please visit our website or contact us at alumniassociation@example.com. 

Best regards, 

The Alumni Association Team 


